
COVID-19 Response 

 
• All youth and adult classes are held outside, weather permitting. 
 

• If we cannot hold classes outside, students and instructors must 
wear masks indoors and remain 6-feet apart. 
 

• Parents are not allowed to stay inside to watch any classes. 
 

• All Tiger Tot classes will be held indoors. Masks required. 
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